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Dear Families, 

 

Spring is in the air and despite the rather wet and windy weather it has been lovely to see 

some sunshine too. We are fast approaching the holidays with only 1 more week to go and 

we still have lots happening next week before the end of term. 

 

Showbie 

We have now launched our Showbie learning platform with families. Letters with login 
instructions on how to access your child’s Learning Portfolio and for your child’s Class Group 

have been sent home earlier in the term. We will be using Showbie as a key method of 

reporting on your child’s progress as well as communicating learning and class events. We still 

have a number of parents and carers who have yet to sign up and access. Mrs Craig will be 

available during our Parent Consultations next week to offer support and assistance. 

 

Further advice from Showbie on all things parent/carer related, can be found here. 

 

Guidance on how to access Showbie can be found by clicking the link below. 

 

Showbie Parent Tutorial - YouTube 

 

 

Borders Basketball Finals 

Following their success at the area competition, our P7 Basketball team headed for Galashiels 

this week to compete in the Border Finals. The opposition were strong and the competition 

fierce! Our players really raised their game and showed some high level skills and teamwork 

to finish in 5th place. Their behaviour on and off the court was exemplary and commented 

on by the Basketball Scotland representative. Well done everyone, you have done yourselves 

and the school proud. 

 

Reports 

Reports detailing progress in your child’s learning to date and next steps have been sent home 

this week. They will also be uploaded onto your child’s Showbie Portfolio. 

 

 

 

Weekly Update 

Friday 22nd March 2024 
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=tWHDDXFYKnM
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Parent Consultations 

We look forward to welcoming everyone to our Parent Consultations next week on 

Tuesday 26th March (3:30 – 6:30pm) and Wednesday 27th March. (3:30 – 6:30pm). 

This will be an opportunity to meet with your child’s class teacher and discuss their progress.  

 

School Photographs 

The school photographer will be in returning to school next week on Monday 25th, 

Tuesday 26th and Wednesday 27th March for individual and family photos. All children 

should come to school wearing their school jumpers. 

 

Dates for your Diary 

 

Monday 25th March School Photographs 

Tuesday 26th March School Photographs  

Parent Consultations 

Wednesday 27th March School Photographs  

Parent Consultations 

Thursday 28th March Last day of Term 

Monday 15th April Back to School 

 

And Finally 

Wishing you all a lovely weekend. We look forward to welcoming everyone back to school 

on Monday morning for our final week of the term. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Ross Maunder 

Headteacher 
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